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Reply to a letter from the Hellenic Capital Market Commission 

 

 

 July 2, 2025 

 

The company under the name "INTRALOT S.A. Integrated Gaming Information Systems and Services" 

and the distinctive title "Intralot" ("Company"), in response to the no. 1502/1.7.2025 letter of the 

Hellenic Capital Market Commission regarding the provision of detailed information on issues 

depicted in the no. 1471/1.7.2025 letter of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, informs you that 

with its announcement dated 1.7.2025 entitled:  

"Intralot S.A. to Acquire Bally’s International Interactive Business in a 

Transaction that Creates a Global Gaming Technology and Services 

Company in Lottery and Digital Online Gaming Markets 

Intralot S.A. to Remain Listed on the Athens Stock Exchange 

Transaction Enterprise Value of €2.7 Billion" 

 

published in accordance with the provisions of article 21 of Law 3556/2007, has already provided 

detailed information on these issues, while further information has been published on the Company's 

website under the link https://www.intralot.com/investor-relations/acquisition-of-international-

interactive-business-of-ballys/. 

This announcement is made public following a relevant question from the Hellenic Capital Market 

Commission. 
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